
 

FRIENDS OF STRATFORD-SUB CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL – REGISTERED CHARITY NUMBER 1091745 

 

Kings and Queens 

 July Fayre, 1st July at 6pm 

It’s Preparation Time 

 

Volunteers: 

Thank you for those of you that have already volunteered, but we always need more. If you can help before, during 

and after the event, please drop Sam an email to stratfordfosschair@gmail.com 

 

Bottle Week 20th June: 

This is the week when you can bring in bottles for the very popular Bottle Tombola. Anything from shampoo, bubble 

bath, ketchup, fizzy drinks, wine, beer, spirits….the possibilities are endless. If it is in a bottle, it can be donated. 

Crates will be available at the school gates at the start and end of the school day. 

Each class will be awarded points for the number and types of bottles donated and the class with the most points 

will win some extra playtime from Mrs Bridson. 

 

Donations for Tombola & Lucky Dip: 

We will be running both Children and Adult Tombola’s and lucky dips, so need donations of good quality items for 

the tombola. New or Nearly New will be accepted. A crate will be left at the gates from Monday 20th June. 

 

Raffle: 

We have a great list of raffle prizes coming together donated by local businesses and parents of the school. Our first 

prize this year is an iPad. Raffle Tickets will go on sale shortly and can be purchased through ParentPay and if there 

any left, further sales on the day. An email will be sent out when they go on sale, with a list of prizes. 

If you or the company you work for can donate a raffle prize, please drop an email to Sharlene on 

sharlene97@hotmail.com or contact us via our Facebook Page.  Raffle prizes don’t need to be vouchers or prizes, 

they can also be a Good Will gestures of decorating, gardening, cleaning etc….anything is possible.  

 

Little Extras: 

If you have any old wrapping paper lying about, Sellotape and bunting left over, we would be happy to take it off 

your hands. Please leave any donations of this sort in the crates outside the gates.  

 

Thanks for your ongoing help and support and we can’t wait to get our Stratford Community together. 

 

FOSS Committee  
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